
Report From Delegation to ISO/IEC 
JTC1/SC25/WG3
• Chad Jones presented the delegation submission to the group
• Comments were accepted that removed 0.75 A from the draft 11801 

amendment, moving it to the 11801-9911 draft document
• ISO/IEC 11801-9911: Guidelines for the use of balanced single pair 

applications within a balanced 4 pair cabling system
• 0.75 A systems will be referred to as engineered systems in the main 

11801 document
• 2.0 A is the requirement in the draft 11801 amendment
• IEEE 802.3 will need to continue to monitor the 11801 draft and to 

participate on the 11801-9911 draft process



Report From the Delegation, continued

• ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25/WG3 ran out of time to finish the comments 
against 9911 and a follow up meeting was scheduled 24 Oct 2022

• The delegation attended this meeting

• IEEE 802.3 will require continued engagement in the ISO/IEC 
JTC1/SC25/WG3 efforts

• Next ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25/WG3 meeting: tentatively scheduled at the 
end of February/early March 2023, possibly face to face in 
Switzerland or Sweden.



Motion PDCC 1

• Move that the IEEE 802.3 Working Group approve the delegation of 
Bob Voss, Chad Jones, David Law, Geoff Thompson, and George 
Zimmerman as IEEE 802.3 representatives from the IEEE 802.3 
Working Group to ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25/WG3 for the Feb/Mar 2023 
meeting series and any subsequent meetings required to complete 
the work of that session

• M: Wayne Larsen

• S: Marek Hajduczenia
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